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I’m writing in support of SB951. This legislation is an important component for 

building an all inclusive healthcare system here in Oregon. Curbs are needed for a 

successful system and 951 provides the means for limiting corporate control while 

assuring Oregon’s residents the integrity needed for a fair system which works for all. 

Help move this legislation forward and all Oregon residents will benefit. Thank you for 

giving positive support for SB951. 


